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 Sept. 29, 2017 

A Fresh New Look for Webster! 

 

So much was accomplished this past summer... 
  

As part of the districtwide Windows, Paint, Floors and Doors Project, 
Webster received a refreshing facelift over the summer including: 
 

 Installation of more than 680 windows, approximately 109 doors, all new 
flooring and interior paint. 

 Outside, the trim was repainted and accessibility upgrades were made. 
 Work in progress includes:  
 -Staff restroom reconstruction in the Cafetorium 
 -The replacement of windows and doors in classrooms 13-16     

   -Renovation of rooms 17-20, which will be completed in the last phase 

 This project is funded through Measure ES and managed by the Facility 
Improvement Projects Department. 

 

Please contact Chris Emmett, Construction Manager at 

cemmett@smmusd.org or Carey Upton, Chief Operations Officer 

cupton@smmusd.org with any questions. 
 

Thank  you parents, staff and students for your  
ongoing cooperation and patience while we  

complete the modernization work at Webster! 

mailto:cupton@smmusd.org

